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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in regards to construction at Russel & Keri Lefferts home on Rustling Oaks Dr. I
live directly across the street. I am not opposed them adding an addition to their home. As
long as they follow the proper hours for construction time and construction parking on their
side of the street.

Sean Katz

Agoura H1"s, CA 91301






